
TO:   Mayor and City Council of the City of Dacula   
 

FROM: Brittni Nix, Director of Planning and Economic Development 

 

DATE:  July 27, 2022 

 

SUBJECT: Request to table 2022-CD-AA-02 & 2022-CD-RZ-02   

_________________________________________________________________ 

 

The Planning Commission tabled the subject public hearing on July 25, 2022 to 

accommodate Gwinnett County’s request. The County would like to exercise the 

full 45-days to review the Annexation Application permitted to them by O.C.G.A 

§ 36-36-113.  

 

As such, City staff recommends tabling the subject public hearings until after the 

Planning Commission public scheduled for August 29, 2022.  

 

 

 

 

Best Regards,  

 

Brittni Nix, Director 


